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To:PL_Diablo <PL_Diablo@co.slo.ca.us>

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

To Whom it May Concern,

I concur with the Facility Repurposing Recommendations made by the
Diablo Decommissioning Panel.

Thank you for including my comments in the DEIR document, and/or other official Decommissioning
documents.

Truly yours,

Timothy Rochte
Los Osos
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